
The Board of Selectmen and Board of Assessors are seeking two candidates to fill vacancies on the Board

of Assessors. The vacancies will be filled by a joint appointment of the Board of Selectmen and the

Board of Assessors. Interested parties should forward a letter of interest and resume via email to

ann.lee@hanover-ma.gov or by U.S. Mail to:

Board of Selectmen
Hanover Town Hall
550 Hanover Street
Hanover, Massachusetts 02339

Requirements for appointment: you must complete an initial DOR approved class on line, and

recommended review the new growth presentation and attend and pass the DOR 101 class with-in two

years of the appointment to the Board of Assessors. Attend scheduled meetings, usually once a month,

but may occur bi-weekly in the months of February, March, and April to discuss Abatement applications,

and in November and December for completing the classification of Tax Rate.

The successful candidates will have to submit signed nomination papers with the required number of

signatures to run for election to Board of Assessors in the May 2014 Town election.

The deadline for resumes is January 30, 2014; interviews will be conducted with the Board of Selectmen
and Board of Assessors at the Selectmen’s meeting on February 3, 2014.


